## **Parish Pastoral Council**

## Summary for January 18, 2016 Meeting

The pastoral council met on January 18, 2016. The council discussed a variety of topics, including activities planned for the Year of Mercy and future capital expenditures – such as a TV/video system for the narthex, which would show a live stream of Mass, allowing parents with small children to participate even if they are not in the sanctuary. In addition, the council reviewed the continued progress towards the five goals of the Pastoral Plan, which were the outgrowth of the GROW Campaign: (1) Reduce tension between spiritualties; (2) pastoral care to those feeling excluded; (3) training and motivation on evangelization. (4) social justice education; and (5) improved communication regarding parish governance.